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Holy Trinity Newsletter 

20th September 2024 

If you would like an item included in the Newsletter, which is also published on the website www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk please 
telephone Rahma Sebbak  on 02078819860 or email  rsebbak@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk  by  Wednesday lunchtime at the latest.   

WEEK AHEAD -VISITORS, COMMUNITY EVENTS & CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

Monday 23rd September  All School Photos 

Wednesday 24th September 3CJ Visit to Fulham Palace                                  

Wednesday 24th September Years 2,3,4,5&6  Secondary Transfer Talk for parents, 4.00pm,  Cadogan Gardens 

Friday 27th September 5RG Visit to Fulham Palace                                

Friday 27th September All Macmillan Tea Parties, 3.00pm                                                         

Follow us on our social media platforms: 
 

 

School Kitchen Instagram:  
@ccandhtschoolkitchen 

Federation Instagram: 
@cchtfederation 
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Wednesday 2nd - 6JD Black and Blue Workshop                   
Thursday 3rd - Harvest Festival, 10.30, HT Church              
Friday 4th - Grandparents Day 
Thursday 10th - 6JD  St. Luke’s Writing Event, 
7pm   (Details to follow)                                                                          
Friday 11th - 6JD Visit to Stamford Bridge                                                                             
Friday 25th - End of school for Half term  

MESSAGE TO ALL PARENTS 
Medical and Dietary Requirements 

We are updating our medical and dietary records. If 
there have been any changes to your child’s  medical 
or dietary requirements, please let us know as soon 
as  possible.  

Students of the Week 
 

Reception - Sophie & William  
Year 1– Ava & Asiyah 
Year 2-  Sanvi & Margot 
Year 3 - Rhion & Esme 
Year 4 - Christopher & Mariana  
Year 5- Amelia  & Oscar  
Year 6 - Freddie  Laura 

Christ Church Ofsted Inspection Report 
9th &10th July Message  

from Mrs.  Hawkins 
  

This week we received the final version of the inspection 
report at Holy Trinity’s sister school.  We are very  proud 
of the way they  described the school.  Although it is not 
about Holy Trinity we feel strongly that it resonates with 
what they will find when they next 
inspect this school.  
  
We care passionately about the achievement of all our 
children and that we prepare them for success beyond the 
primary years. We aim to align all that we do to promote 
this at both schools. 
  
If I had to choose a favourite phrase it would be: 
“Character development is an exceptional trait of the 
school” 
  
Link to full report on website here 
  
Please send me thoughts and feedback about anything 
and everything as ever: ahawkins@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 

INDIVIDUAL SCHOOL PHOTOS  
TAKE PLACE ON MONDAY. 
PLEASE WEAR FULL SCHOOL 
UNIFORM WITH TRAINERS IN 

SCHOOL BAGS FOR THOSE WHO  
HAVE PE ON THIS DAY. 

https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/


 

 

Attendance  - 
W/C  09.09.2024  

Year Attendance Unauthorised Lates 

RTM 94% 2 0 

1CM 95% 3 0 

2ZP 99% 1 4 

3MQ 100% 0 0 

4AJ 94% 3 2 

5CPB 99% 0 5 

6JD 96% 0 1 

 
 
 

 
Alastair Rellie Day: Celebrating Grandparents. 

Friday 4th October 
 

This term our CCHT community celebrate Grandparents their  
support and inspiration alongside their cherished memories.   
This tradition was the idea of Alastair Rellie, a respected  
member of our community, a long serving Governor and a 
much loved grandparent himself.  This is a time to reflect with 
the children  about older generations of our community and 
how  they support us and how in turn we support them.  
  
All grandparents are welcome to join us for the morning.        
There will be a chance to spend time with grandchildren and     
enjoy tea and cake, served by our Year 6 team. 
 
The 20 grandparent, lunch slots have now been taken.              
Those grandparents will stay  on to join us for school lunch in   
our Cadogan Gardens site, at midday.  
Please note we are kindly asking that only one grandparent 
per family attends lunch (siblings can sit together). 
  
Please sign up all visitors in the school offices by Friday 
27th September so that we can plan for the day.                            
It is important for safeguarding reasons, that we are able to 
account for everyone in the school buildings that day so please 
sign up their names even if they are not staying for lunch.  

Thank you. 
 

CHECK OUT NEXT WEEK’S 
SCHOOL MENU HERE 

If you have recipes to share or any 
concerns or queries please do  contact 
our Head Chef, Katie Dance, any time 
on this email: 
kdance@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 

 Amazon Wish List   
Thank you to everyone who has 
purchased something for our 
school, we are so grateful for your   
support.  
New items added from Miss Mo-
ros, Miss Peach and Miss James! 
https://amzn.eu/3jaGUpR  
 
If you find something you would  
like to   
 purchase  –  just add it to your  
basket and pay in the usual way 
you would. Please add the school 
address and the items will be de-
livered to us.  

 

https://www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk/well-being/#lunchmenu


 

 



 

 

Important Autumn Term 2 Dates 

Monday 2nd December at 7pm  
Christ Church School Hall 

 
Speakers from Childnet will explore the experiences 
young  people are having online and cover topics  relevant 
to them including social media, gaming, digital wellbeing, 
screen time and online friendships and relationships.  
 
The session will explore the different risks young people 
face online alongside practical tips, advice, and guidance 
around what you can do to manage them. They will also 
signpost to further resources and support.  
 
Throughout the session, there will be an emphasis on the 
positive aspects of the internet so that you can best      
support your child in enjoying these benefits while          
staying happy and safe online.  

Puberty and RSE talk          
CCHT Y5 and Y6 parents. 

 
Monday 20th January at Holy 

Trinity Cadogan Gardens 
School Hall-6:30pm/7pm  

 
  



 

 

Recommended Read 



 

 

Year 2  
Science - Magnification 



 

 



 

 

 

CHRIST CHURCH PROMISES AUCTION 
THURSDAY 7th NOVEMBER 2024 

7pm  
 

Tickets cost £25 per person and includes a Two-Course Dinner and a glass of Fizz. 
Please order your tickets through SCHOOL GATEWAY. Already Live! 

 
We are delighted to announce that our hugely popular, eagerly-anticipated, highlight of the year - the annual Christ Church 
Promises Auction - is fast approaching, so please lock the 7th November at 7pm in your  diary for  a  
not-to-be-missed occasion.  We are thrilled to welcome all our new parents and old parents (!) friends and family into the 
Christ Church Hall for a 2 course dinner (cooked by our team of parent pros), a super selection of wine, beer and bubbles at 
the Bar, before our fabulous auctioneer, Father Brian, commences the Auction and leads us through our programme of 
events.  
 
There will be a plethora of promises in the programme of lots,  including all sorts of fun and fabulous creations as well as 
creative, bespoke and often exhilarating experiences for you to enjoy.  We are aiming high, as ever this year, and would 
like to try and exceed our total of over £45,000 that we raised last year, to go towards CREATIVE CLASSROOMS to en-
hance and improve our children’s education with . Items to be included in the wish list are art supplies for every classroom, 
playtime equipment, annual subscriptions, music and drama resources and not to mention a chance to pay up front in full 
for some of our class trips such as Forest School, specialist visiting  
artists, theatre trips, and excursions, through our class wishes. A full and comprehensive list will follow. To give you an 
idea the cost to the school to fulfil these additional aspects which complete our rich and all-encompassing curriculum year 
on year is over £300,000. 
 
There will be games and entertainment throughout the evening from our Alumni and present parents and some  
surprise features to be peppered in to the night.  An amazing pyjama party will be available for your children which is also 
a big highlight of their school calendar. It will be a movie night complete with popcorn, hot chocolate, games, crafts and 
activities all cared for and supervised by our experienced members of staff - £5 per child. Please book in on School Gate-
way. 
All in all it is a guaranteed evening of fun and laughter and an absolute must for the diary.  
 
How do I buy my ticket? 
We invite you all to please purchase your tickets via School Gateway. The link is open and your ticket secures your place 
and helps us plan for how many we are catering for, ahead of the night.  You have a limitless number of  
tickets you can purchase and the price includes a delicious 2 course dinner made by some of our Christ Church  
parents, as well as a glass of fizz. There will be a full cash bar on the night with a wide selection of red and white wine, 
beer and soft drinks some festive cocktails. 
 
Here’s where we need YOUR help: 
In order for the Promises Auction to take place we need your help and a lot of it at great speed!  
We have the mammoth task ahead of compiling a catalogue of enticing and intriguing lots to encourage the  
bidding wars to begin. 
The lots you offer could fall under the following six categories: 
Food and Drink; Holidays; Events; Memberships & Exhibitions; A Helping Hand & Objects. 
 
Please see examples of previous catalogues and contents to help guide you towards some ideas. Consider your own skills 
and areas of expertise and be as creative and original as you would like. 

 
Please could you send your lot offers to Katie Rose at krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk by the  

14th October – this is just over 3 weeks away. 

 
Information to include in your lot offer: 
Family Name:  
Child(dren):  
Contact Name:  
Contact Email:  
Contact Phone No.:  
Lot Title: Chocolate cake pops for  a class par ty  
Photo: 
Lot Description: Homemade chocolate pops.  
30 chocolate cake pops themed to your child’s class party 
Chocolate coated cake pops for you child’s party or or party bag ( please let us know 2 weeks before )  
Web Link:  
We look forward to receiving your ‘promises’ as we promise this to be an auction to remember! 

mailto:krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk
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